
FHA is adding an indicator in the FHA connection insurance application screen to identify Credit 

Qualifying streamline refinances.  This indicator will become available on December 10, 2012.  The 

completion of this field will be optional through March 31, 2013. After the optional period, for all 

Streamline Refinance cases, the insuring lender will need to indicate if the case is credit qualifying. 

See below for examples of these indicators: 

 

 

FHA Connection Insurance Application with Credit Qualifying Indicator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior FHA Streamline With Appraisal 
 

 
 

 

 

Prior FHA Streamline Without Appraisal 
 

 



 

Prior FHA Not Streamline 
 

Note that Credit Qualifying is applicable for only Streamline Refinance cases. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


